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Queensland is a democracy. The Queensland Government should be doing 
everything it can to ensure fair and equal voting rights for all citizens of this 
State. 

It would be unjust if conditions changed and it became harder for some 
Queensland citizens to vote. 

Queenslanders who live in remote communities, disabled citizens, citizens who 
frequently change their address, the elderly, Indigenous citizens and young 
people should all be treated fairly. A democracy only works well if we all have an 
equal opportunity to participate. 

All governments should be accountable to the people who elect them. As a citizen 
of this State, I would like to see the background research which supports the 
Attorney-General's decision to seek these changes. What evidence does he have 
to support his views? 

I am 67 years old, a very concerned Queensland citizen, who strongly believes 
that democracy is precious and that all people of this State must have fair and 
equal access to the opportunity to vote for their government. 
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